Board of Supervisors



A Tradition of Stewardship A Commitment to Service 1195 Third St. Suite 310 Napa, CA 94559 www.countyofnapa.org

Main: (707) 253-4421 Fax: (707) 253-4176

> Diane Dillon Chair

March 8, 2016

Napa County Library Foundation 580 Coombs Street Napa, CA 94559

Dear members of the Napa County Library Foundation:

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$50,000 for programs and services for the Library.

It is the goal of the Napa County Library to enrich the lives of citizens in its community with books and information. Your ongoing support allows staff the ability to reach a large demographic of County residents, allowing the Library to make a meaningful impact within the community.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Sincerely,

Alfredo Pedroza Chairman Napa County Board of Supervisors